
Barnes Building 
● Began to vacate building in 2018, due to 

deterioration and cost-prohibitive nature of the 
extensive building renovations that would have 
been needed. 

● Due to these cost issues, the district made 
plans for the abatement and demolition of the 
building. 

● Recently Schiewetz Foundation partnered with 
COhatch to conduct a comprehensive feasibility 
study for reuse of the building. 

● District is open to reuse proposals that are:
○ Budget-Neutral 
○ Continue to give BOE control of the 

property
○ Allow for district/community use of the 

building
○ Aligns to the Kettering City School 

District’s Mission

                       COhatch Spirit of                  
                       Entrepreneurship- offers
                       coworking, private offices,
                       meeting room & event 
                       spaces.


